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Lloyd S Reglster of Shlpplng,

ROTTERDAM, 3rd November,1958.
Westersingel 106, P.O. Box 701 '3.

t."SAIDJA"

Dear Sir,

Further to.our letterjof the 7th ult. regarding *
deferment of the ecial Survey of the above ship,
» § we beg to state that we are now in receipt of a letter
8 « from Messrs,Shell Tankers, reading as follows:

'he above named vessel becomes due for Special

Survey in December 1958 and is at present

engaged in the local trade Singapore-Pladju.

OQur intention is to replace the vessel by a £

. group vessel which shortly becomes superfluous '

! - in another area, but we are informed by our

; i London friends that they do not anticipate i
being able to take a decision at an early date, :
as the problem of replacement of vessels in the g
Singapore area is now being studied. i

In this connection we request you kindly for a
deferment of two months of Special Survey, by
which time we expect to be in a position to make
a firm recommendation for this vegsel."

We shall be glad to learn whether this proposal
can have your approval and remain,

Yours falthfully,

The Secretary,
LONDON .,
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